
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

 

What should go into the dumpster?  Yard waste that typically would be raked-up and placed 
into bags, or otherwise burned.  Because we are having a chipper come to each property and 
chip up branches, you might as well allow them to do so.  No sense in transporting it to the 
dumpster yourself. No branches are too small to chip, just make sure the smaller ones are in an 
identifiable pile.  Pine straw, leaves and wood chips are examples of materials that should be 
put in the dumpster. 

What should be stashed on the edge of the property for the mobile chipper? Branches 
and trees up to 15” in diameter.  If you have cut down a tree of significant size (for instance 8” in 
diameter and larger), please cut the trunk into a manageable-sized logs not longer than 3 feet in 
length. 

What should you do if your property line is on a hill to the side of the road?  If the edge of 
your property makes it difficult to store materials to be chipped, consider the opposite side of the 
road if feasible, or perhaps the side of your driveway if that is more suitable.  Just don’t create a 
situation where cars have difficulty traveling in front of your property.  Please notify Joe 
Maslowski at 720 318-6702 or Joemaslowski@yahoo.com if your brush piles are not in an 
obvious location.  Joe will map the piles for the contractor who will be doing the chipping. 

By what date should households plan to have their brush cutting complete and ready for 
mobile pickup at their properties?  We anticipate the chipping will take place during the last 
week of July.  An email will be sent a few days before the actual chipping will commence. 

How long will the dumpster be available?  Until the end of July. 
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